From: Malcolm Paradise

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please approve the nirthern pass trNsmission line
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:14:49 PM

Malcolm Paradise
18 Drake Lane
Merrimack, NH 03054

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This needs to be allowed, northern pass that is. How do we survive or grow our economy without
inexpensive power. Make it work so it minimizes environmental impacts. Or turn off your dam electric
stuff n go back n live in the pre 20th century.

Sincerely,
Malcolm Paradise
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